

## **Attorney Marilyn Kapaun Discusses Humanitarian Work with President Carter**

By October 20, 2017



Attorney Marilyn Kapaun met President Carter and Former First Lady Rosalynn Carter on October 8, 2017. They discussed his inspirational work since leaving the Oval Office and starting the Carter Center including protesting human rights violations, striking peace agreements between warring nations and eradicating diseases in impoverished countries. President Carter stated that one needs to decide the person he/she wants to be, "live a life of impact," and make a difference in the world.